
West Bay Law 

Law Office of J. Scott Weaver 

Via Email and U.S. Mail. 
John Carroll 

April 3, 2017 

Clerk, San Francisco Board of Supervisors 
1 Dr. Carlton Goodlett Place 
City Hall, Room 244 
San Francisco, CA 94102 

Re: CEQA Appeal/or 1515 South Van Ness Avenue 
File No.161001, Planning Department Case No. 2014.1020ENV 

Dear Mr. Carroll, 

This is to advise that the Calle 24 Latino Cultural District Council is hereby withdrawing 
its CEQA Appeal of the Community Plan Exemption for the project at 1515 South Van ness 
Avenue, your File No. 161001, Planning Department Case No. 2014.1020ENV. 

I understand that this letter is all that is required to effect this withdrawal. If more is 
required, please feel free to contact me. 

JSW:sme 
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